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Welcome Back 
 
It was a pleasure to welcome everyone back after the Easter holiday and to see all the happy smiling 
faces on the children and parents! I am pleased to report that we are not aware of any positive cases 
of Covid 19 amongst the children or staff over Easter so, hopefully, we are through the worst of this 
pandemic. 
 
Thank you for keeping to the current risk assessments and for not coming not the school site without 
prior permission. Please only come to the school offices if you have an appointment or a member of 
staff has given you permission. Whilst the pandemic situation, locally and nationally, has greatly 
improved we still need to protect each other. I have already heard of one Lambeth primary school 
closing a bubble this week. 
 
I am hoping that we will be able to welcome parents back on to the school site soon and host the 
usual activities that make the summer term so special.  
 
Thank you, as always, for  your support. 

 
Chris Ashley-Jones 

 

Spring Has Sprung! 

The Avenue is looking 

simply stunning now, 

with the cherry trees 

and tulips in full bloom. 

 

Happy St George’s Day 

http://www.hitherfield.co.uk/
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Parents’ Evening Change 
Due to the changes last term, because of the pandemic, 

we have changed the Parents’ Evening date this term.  

All classes will have their Parents' Evening on Thursday  

27th May.  These will be held by telephone, like the last  

time, and the booking information will be sent out in  

May.  

 
Sports’ Day Date Changes for  
Years 1 to 6 
We have been informed that some of our Year 6 children will be  

visiting their secondary schools on the date set for the Years 

 4 to 6 Sports’ Day. Therefore we have swapped the dates for the  

Years 1 to 3 and the Years 4 to 6 Sports’ Day around: 

Years 1 to 3 Sports’ Day will be on Friday 25th June 

Years 4 to 6 Sports’ Day will be on Wednesday 23rd June 

Let’s hope the weather is good. 

 

 

   

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Payments – Dinners/B&ASC 
 
If your child attends our Breakfast and Afterschool Club please can you ensure that their accounts are  kept in credit. 

As outlined in your contract, payments are requested in advance of the sessions attended. A lot of admin time is 

wasted on chasing debt. Also please ensure your child’s dinner money account is paid in advance. 

Thank you for your cooperation.  

Please check your child's 

bag for a letter about the 

Parent Governor 

vacancy.  The letter 

contains information that 

will help you decide if this 

is something you feel you 

could commit to.  

DATES FOR DIARY 

 

Wednesday 28th April – Year 2 can come 

dressed up as something linked to Romans   

Friday 30th April – NHS Vision Screening for 

Reception classes 

Monday 3rd May - Bank Holiday 

Wednesday 5th May – Year 5 can come 

dressed up as something linked to World War 

II on the day. 

Thursday 6th May - Local Election Day - 

Nursery and Children Centre closed. 

Thursday 27th May - Parents Evening (by 

telephone)  

Monday 21st June - EYFS Sports Day Morning 

Wednesday 23rd June - Years 4 to 6 Sports’ 

Day  

Friday 25th June - Years 1 to 3 Sports Day 

Saturday 26th June - Summer fair  

Friday 9th July - Year 6 overnight camping on 

school site with activities the following day 

Tuesday 13th July - Annual Reports go home 

Thursday 15th July - Year 6 Concert 

Wednesday 21st July - Year 6 party 
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